Other Business
Jason Davenport — 1720 Williams St.

Mr. Davenport addressed the commissioners stating he is working for Lowndes County with Mr.
Dillard on updates for Lowndes County Unified Land Development Code (ULDC). He explained
the Code has not been updated since 2015 and several “batches” of amendments will be
presented in the coming months. 12 amendments making up the first “batch” were introduced
briefly. Mr. Davenport said those 12 will come before the Planning Commission at the May meeting
for feedback and questions. Mr. Davenport stated ultimately, updates will be done once per year
and the services of Mr. Glenn Coyne who helped with creating the 2006 ULDC have been obtained.

There being no other business, Chairman Hightower adjourned the meeting at 5:55 p.m.

Ed Hightower, Chairman
Greater Lowndes Planning Commission
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